

## BRISTOL FIRE DEPARTMENT

## 405 E. ELKHART STREET BRISTOL, IN. 46507 Office 1-574-848-4155 / Fax 1-574-848-0459



Nicholas J. A. Kantz Fire Chief

James A. Hanes Jr. Assistant Chief

November 2024 Operations Report: We responded to 75 calls in November. We had 274 responses in November.

## Staffing:

We are short 1 Fulltime Firefighter/EMT. We are short 1 Fulltime Firefighter/Paramedic.

## Additional:

Tower 83 - Passed its pump test on December 16th.

We had a great time at the Christmas tree lighting. Thank you for allowing us to be a part of this great event.

We delivered the toys on Saturday December 7<sup>th</sup> for Toys for Tots. We with Osolo EMS this year. So, we came to an agreement to share the trophy. We will keep it for the first 6 months, and they will keep it for the last six months. We want to thank the community for helping us with this project.

Picture fundraiser is winding down. If you have not received a letter and want to donate, please contact the fire station. The last picture day is January 18, 2025.

We appreciate all the support this year.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Thank you, Nicholas J.A. Kantz Fire Chief